
 
 

 

NOTICE OF CONDITIONAL USE HEARING 

 

At the request of Elmer M. & Mattie L. Zook (“Applicants”), the Board of 

Supervisors of Washington Township (“Board”) will hold a conditional use 

hearing on Applicants’ application for a metal fabricating shop at a vacant lot on 

Bud Drick Road, Allenwood (Washington Township), PA, known as Lycoming 

County Tax Parcel No. 57-430-146A.  The Board will hold the hearing on 

Thursday, November 30, 2023 beginning at 6 p.m., at the Township Building, 

15973 South State Route 44 Highway, Allenwood (Washington Township), PA.  

The Board may take action on Applicants’ application following the hearing.  A 

copy of the Applicants’ application is on file at the Township Building and may 

be viewed during regular business hours or by appointment by calling (570) 547-

6893. 

 

Susan Satteson  

Washington Township Secretary 

 
 


